

GREATER ATTLEBORO/TAUNTON HOME CONSORTIUM TOWN CLERK 2018 DEC 27 P 4: 56

HOME PROGRAM

PUBLIC OUTREACH **MEETINGS**

The Greater Attleboro/Taunton HOME Consortium (GATHC) is in the process of developing a new Five-Year Consolidated Plan/First-Year Action Plan which will detail how the GATHC will spend the funding it receives as a HOME Consortium from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) under the Home Investment Partnerships Program (HOME).

Please join us and share your views and opinions concerning the GATHC's priority housing needs, particularly for low income and moderate income individuals and families, and offer your suggestions on how federal funds can best be used to address those needs in Program Year 2019 and during the next five years.

Taunton's Office of Economic and Community Development (OECD), as the lead agency for the GATHC, will host two public outreach meetings concerning the Consolidated Plan/Action Plan and briefly explain the goals, guidelines, and objectives of the HOME Program

Applications for funding proposals will be made available at these meetings and through the OECD following the meetings.

MEETING INFORMATION

January 9, 2019 Selectmen Meeting Room Middleboro Town Hall 10 Nickerson Street Middleborough, MA 10:00 A.M.

January 9, 2019 Attleboro City Hall Public Room 77 Park Street Attleboro, MA 6:00 P.M.

For additional information, please contact: Michael J. Ferreira, Assistant Executive Director, Office of Economic & Community Development at 508-821-1030